
11/2/14	CYFA	Minutes	
	
Rick	Wagner	
Sean	Gothier	
Greg	Ehrich	
Michelle	Schlipp/Bruley	 		
Karen	DeBlieck	
Jeremy	Dickman	
Candace	Clark	
Brian	Sauer		
Traelynn	Pirner	
Becky	Benson		
Marc	Wojcik	
Chris	Clauson	(Equipment)	
Jared	Sampson	(Flag	Director)	
Chad	Whiting		
Mike	Mehsikomer	
	
	
Old	business:		
None	
	
New	Business:	
	
Rick	showed	us	a	reversible	jersey	that	Andover	uses.	This	would	eliminate	the	need	
for	a	second	set	of	white	jerseys.	This	is	something	to	discuss	for	next	year.		
	
Michelle	gave	an	update	on	finances.	All	bills	have	been	paid	to	date.	A	P&L	detail	
was	sent	to	the	Board.	
	
Karen	gave	an	update	on	Equipment.	She	is	collecting	all	remaining	
jerseys/equipment.			
	
At	December	board	meeting	we	will	be	voting	on	adding	a	volunteer	fee	for	next	
season.		
	
Greg	gave	an	update	on	coaching.	Surveys	will	be	going	out	next	week.	Discussed	
ball	sizes.		Rick	will	get	official	ball	sizes	from	John	Swanson	next	Spring.		
	
Greg	discussed	bringing	2nd/3rd	grade	tackle	in	house	next	season.	We	will	vote	on	
this	at	the	December	meeting.		
	
Discussed	increasing	sizes	of	teams	for	next	season	for	tackle.		
	
Rick	gave	an	update	on	Fundraising.	We	will	keep	Combine	next	year.	We	will	
evaluate	other	fundraising	at	a	later	date.		



	
Jeremy	gave	an	update	on	7th/8th	grade	tackle	football.	Our	goal	is	to	have	7th/8th	
grade	in	one	spot	–	either	with	CYFA	or	the	middle	school.	He	will	be	meeting	with	
the	middle	school	next	week.	
	
Becky	gave	an	update	on	concessions.	She	discussed	selling	the	remaining	youth	
football	apparel.	We	could	discount	the	apparel.	
	
Rick	made	a	motion	to	sell	all	remaining	youth	apparel	at	a	discount.	Jeremy	
seconded	this	motion.	All	in	favor.	Aye.		
	
The	board	discussed	adopting	a	policy	regarding	tobacco/e	cigarettes	for	children.	
Also	to	set	something	regarding	smoking	at	practices/games.		
	
Marc	discussed	possibly	giving	kids	a	t‐shirt/acknowledgement	for	grades,	etc.		
	
Candace	gave	an	update	on	pull	tabs.	We	had	a	great	first	month	at	Bamboo	Bettys.	
	
Brian	gave	an	update	on	flag.	Discussed	adding	flag	for	3rd	grade	next	year,	he	has	
heard	this	is	of	interest	for	some	parents.	We	will	re‐visit	this	for	next	season.		
	
Next	meeting	scheduled	for	Sunday,	December	14th,	7:00	p.m.	at	Legion.	We	will	be	
voting	on	new/open	positions	at	this	meeting.		


